MALAYSIAN TIMBER COUNCIL

WE'RE WORKING FROM HOME
DURING CMCO

In view of the spike in Covid-19 cases in recent days, all MTC staff will be working from home from
19-27 October 2020.

This covers the rest of the current Conditional Movement Control Order (CMCO) first immposed in Selangor,
Kuala Lumpur and Putrajaya on 14 October 2020.

We wish to assure that all MTC staff including our personnel based at our Regional Offices overseas
remain contactable via tele/mobile phones, email, Whatsapp or WeChat during this CMCO period.

Together, let us mitigate the spread of Covid-19. Stay Safe!

#KitaJagaKita

For urgent matters, please email:
council@mtc.com.my

or contact our following

Corporate Communications personnel:
Noraihan Abdul Rahman: +6017 8804537
Azmir Husni Mohamed Nor: +6012 2662924




